
 

                   Fill a Jam Jar! 

It’s that time again! ‘Fill a Jar’ for the  

Summer Fair on Saturday 23rd June.  

The Summer Fayre stall was an absolute sell out and the 

children really enjoyed making and selling these jars full of 

goodies and useful things. 

 We are asking you to fill a clean jar with anything you can 

think of, for us to put in the Jar Tombola. 

 Please bring to school by Friday 8th June. 

Some ideas could be: sweets (lollies/Jellybeans), Lego, 

marbles, toys, balloons, paperclips, rubbers, crayons, string, 

cotton wool, ribbons, marshmallows. 

(If you can put eatables in a bag inside the jar it does stop 

them tasting of coffee or pickle!) 

The size of the jar doesn’t matter and fill with things that 

aren’t expensive but someone might find useful or tasty! 


